
April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

EYRESCROFT GREAT ROYAL BAKE OFF

We are pleased to announce that onWednesday, 3rd May we will be holding an Eyrescroft Great
Royal Bake Off.

For those of you who have not experienced this event before, it’s based on the television show
“The Great British Bake Off” and we ask the children to bake their own creations and bring them
into school to be shown and judged. An independent judge will come into school on the day and
decide on the winning bakes. There will be a prize per year group for the winning entry.

We will then hold a bake sale to sell the entries after school on the same day. Please come along
and help raise some money for the school. The sale will take place in the large hall at the end of
the day.

The children are invited to make biscuits, small individual cakes or a large sharing cake, all with a
theme, which this year will be of course a Royal one, to coincide with the Coronation of King
Charles III on Saturday, 6th May.

All entries need to be taken to the children’s kitchen in the morning. Please ensure that your
container/plate is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class so that we can ensure that we
get them back to you at the end of the day. Please make sure that all entries are nut-free.

We look forward to celebrating this exciting event with you.

Kind regards,

Friends of Eyrescroft School

⚫ Friends of Eyrescroft School⚫ Charity No. 1179009⚫ eyrescroftpta@hefed.org
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